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Upcoming meeting
Our  first  regular  meeting  of  the  year  will  be  Monday,  September  24,  6:30  p.m.  at  the  Senior  Center.   
Rodger Richert of the Depot and Richmond Furniture will  provide the program.  Remember, if  you've made 
reservations for the meal you are responsible for the cost if you don't show up!

Lions year underway with annual Steak Fry
The Annual Steak Fry opened the new Centerville Lions Club year Monday 
evening, September 10. Held at the Log Cabin behind the Mansion House on 
East  Main  Street,  about  21 members  and guests  attended.  The meal  was 
prepared by Marie Elstro, wife of Lion Paul Elstro. 

Leo Club Advisor Pam Tidrow reported there are eight members in the club 
this year at the Centerville High School.  She said several projects are being 
planned,  including  a  book  drive  for  the  school,  participation  in  the  clubs 
Halloween Party next month, a bowling evening,  a drive to assist  the Help 
Shelter in Richmond, the Senior Dance and a blood drive.

 
Lion Pam also brought Mason, her new baby son, with her to the meeting. 

Other scheduled programs coming 
up: 
October 8 - Darin Reiney, E-911 
Dispatch Center
October 22 - Sharlene George, Open 
Arms Ministries & Local Poverty
October 31 - Community Halloween 
Party, 6:30 pm, Centerville Elementary 
Gym (Set up - 3 pm)
November 12 - TBA
November 26 - TBA
December 10 - Christmas Banquet
April 8 - Community Awards Program, 
Senior Center
May 13 - Sam & Ruth Neff, Iran
(Submit program suggestions to: 1st V.P. Bob 
Hobson)
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Lion  Joe  President  Elstro 
presented Past President Tim 
Hill, above, with a clock for 
his  work  as  president  last 
year.
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